
Hello Golfers 

 

The Prince George Golf and Curling Club has partnered with the BC Amateur Sport 

Fund to raise funds to benefit the Prince George Golf Club #15 Green 

Replacement project.  The BC Amateur Sport Fund is the BC chapter of the 

Canadian Council of Provincial & Territorial Sport Federations, a Registered 

Canadian Amateur Athletics Association with charitable status. 

The amounts donated to BCASF will be used towards the Club’s Replacement of 

the 15th green – your support, and the support of others in the community, will 

help the Club to continue offering quality programming and offer opportunities 

for everyone to participate in amateur sport for recreation, socializing, and 

competition.  You can donate at the club where you will be required to fill out a 

donor form.  Tax receipts will be issued to donors once the club has forwarded 

amounts collected and the required donor forms to BCASF.  Supporters are also 

able to make a donation online at:  

15 Green Replacement Donation Information 

 

Many thanks to all those considering donating! 

http://support.bcamateursportfund.org/P0455

